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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – December 12th 2022 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Monday 12th of December. This meeting was held via 

Zoom due to the Orange Weather warning and poor driving conditions.  

 

1. Financial report presented. 

 

2. Principal’s report presented. 

 

3. Child Protection Oversight report presented. 

 

4. In line with our School Plan the following school policies were updated and ratified by the 

Board:  

 

 Curriculum Policies 

- Digital Learning Plan   

 

 Organisational Policies 

- Admission Policy  

- Health and Safety Policy 
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5. The Board approved an extensive maintenance contract for our Astro Turf Pitch. This work 

will include a deep clean and a refill of cork in our Astro Turf pitch. The Board 

acknowledged it is very important to regularly maintain this excellent all-weather facility 

which the children get so much use from.  

 

6. The Board expressed their thanks to the teachers for their great work in preparing the children 

for the very successful Christmas Concert.  

  

7. The Board gave its appreciation to the Parents’ Association for all their valuable help and 

support in the school activities and fundraisers they organised this term. All the work they did 

for our Christmas Concert was commended including planning for parking, hall decorations, 

organising seating, the very successful raffle.  

 

8. The Board commended our Parents’ Association for the very successful Christmas Lights 

Tractor Run and community event.  

 

9. The Board wished the new Toonagh Hall Committee well and looks forward to the school 

children continuing to use this excellent facility. The Board thanked the outgoing committee. 

 

10. On behalf of the Board, Marie wished all our school community a happy Christmas and 

peaceful new year.  

 

11. The next meeting will take place in the new year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


